1	۸r	d	าท	Or	tο	her	- 9	20	13
	LUI	ıuı	JII.	\mathbf{v}	w	וסט	J.	~0	

Mr.

Ron Earnshaw

Chair and Members of the Board - Covent Garden Market

Please note I was recently offered a temporary (two months) position with the City of London Administration, which now creates a conflict in my serving on the Covent Garden Market Board. I therefore hereby tender my resignation from the Market Board, to be effective immediately.

I thank the City of London for appointing me to serve on the Board for the last seven years. It was a privilege and great opportunity which I will treasure forever.

I wish the Board well in all its endeavours in the future, as well as the individual members. It was a pleasure serving with you all.

Sincerely

cc. City Clerk Cathy Saunders